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Matthias Gentet
Development Management

04 July 2018

Dear Matthias,

219 Finchley Road London NW3 6LP

Thank you for your communication of 19" June 2018.

I can confirm that London Underground would have no objection to the planning

application for the property above subject to the applicant fulfiling the legal
requirements in place and formed under agreement with Transport for London (TfL).

If I can be of further assistance, please contact me.

Yours sincerely

Shahina Inayathusein
Information Manager
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